Important Notification: Storm-Related
Outages

Dear Valued Customer,

We hope this message finds you safe and well. As you may be aware, our region has experienced
significant storms over the past few days. Unfortunately, this has resulted in outages affecting
our services.

We are actively working to restore service to all affected areas. Our dedicated teams are
assessing the situation and prioritizing repairs to ensure your service is back as soon as possible.

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience during this time.
For real-time updates on service restoration, please visit our website or contact our customer
service team.

Thank you for your understanding and support. Please stay safe and take necessary precautions.

Sincerely,

The [Your Company Name] Team



